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Monday's LBB Game Postponed

A ShowMe Times Sports Report

The Dexter Lady Bearcat Basketball team game against Notre Dame Regional High
School in Cape Girardeau that scheduled for tonight, Monday, Feb. 7, has been postponed
due to weather conditions in the region.

The game has been rescheduled for next Mondayat the Bearcat Event Center. Two
quarters of junior varsity play will precede the Bearcats and Notre Dame Bulldogs varsity
game, scheduled for 7 p.m.
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